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Message from Co-Presidents 

We celebrated the year that was with a wonderful 
parents' night out last Friday. We had a great group 
of parents attend and everyone got into the casino 
spirit, making the most of the gaming tables on offer 
and putting their funny money to good use. The top 
players then battled it out in a game of blackjack to 
secure a highly coveted trophy.  

Congratulations to year one dad Dave Saliba for 
taking home the top prize. We hope all who attended 
had a fun night! 
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Zooper Doopers will continue for the next two Fridays 
with the special treat remaining hugely popular with 
the kids. Please remember to send them with 50 
cents if they would like to purchase one.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: 
https://signup.com/go/nXtxNfd 

 
 

The end of the year also brings with it the end of both 
mine and Natalie Gamble's two-year tenure in the 
president role. We would like to thank the current and 
previous committee members for their hard work and 
dedication in bringing to life the many events you 
have all attended or volunteered at over the last two 
years. We would also like to congratulate Gemma 
Bugryn for taking on the role in 2024. We will be there 
to support you in each and every way!  

Thank you to everyone who pulled up their sleeves 
to volunteer this year. From hot food days to Mother 
and Father's Day stalls, and everything in between. 
It is simply not possible to run these events without 
your help and we greatly appreciate you all. 

With that in mind, if you would be interested in 
becoming a year-level rep in 2024, we would love to 
hear from you. Please email your interest 
to president.pa@svstrathmore.catholic.edu.au 

We wish everyone a safe holiday and a Merry 
Christmas, and we look forward to seeing you all 
back for another wonderful year of fun and 
fundraising in 2024. 

Erin  

 
 
 
 
 

 
PA Committee 2023 

 

President   Erin Giansiracusa  
0401 208 067 

Co-Vice 
President 

Bianca Curwood 
0402 182 666 

Rosa Savage 
0412 445 239 

Co-Secretary Gemma Bugryn 
0428 953 976 

Yvonne Karniej 
0405 192 093 

Treasurer Jodie Jinnette 
0423 081 766 

 
To get in touch with the Committee members of the 
Parents Association, please forward all correspondence to 
the following: 

 
President: president.pa@svstrathmore.catholic.edu.au 
General: info.pa@svstrathmore.catholic.edu.au 
Treasurer: treasurer.pa@svstrathmore.catholic.edu.au 
Newsletter: newsletter.pa@svstrathmore.catholic.edu.au 

 
 

Class Reps for 2023 

YEAR  
Prep Leeanne Sands (Gold) 

Lucie O’Brien (Green) 
Danielle Trimarchi-Cicione (Blue) 

1 Angela Drake (Blue) 
Luisa Potenza (Gold) 
Carla Goodburn (Green) 

2 Ashlie Campbell (Gold) 
Anthony McCormick (Gold) 
Josephine Agresta (Blue) 

3 Veronica Ricci (Gold) 
Daniella Ricci (Blue) 
Sarah Vitali (Blue) 

4 Siobhan Leahy (Blue) 
Ange Mucic (Blue) 
Kate Ekegren (Blue) 

5 Kristine Grgic (Gold) 
Laura Celli (Blue) 

6 Cate O’Donoghue (Blue) 
Cassandra Hough (Blue) 
Lisa Wason (Gold) 
Margarite Kheir (Gold) 




